
 
 

 
PO Box 1176 | 403 W First Ave, Suite 4, Albany, OR 97321 | 971.304.0677 | www.hmkco.org 

 

 
May 31, 2023 
 
 
Re: Redmond Area Parks and Recreation District  

New Community Recreation Center 
 Notification to Interested Parties of Announcement  

of CM|GC Firm(s) Selected for Interviews 
 
 
Dear Interested Party, 
 
Redmond Area Parks and Recreation District intends to extend interviews to the teams of Kirby 
Nagelhout Construction Company and Pence Contractors for the New Community Recreation 
Center Project; they have been chosen as the top-ranking firms by the District.  
 
Thank you for your time and effort you took in preparing your responses for this project.  Once 
interviews are complete, a firm has been selected, and fee negotiations are complete with an 
award of contract, we will schedule a debrief meeting with interested firms upon request.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Name, Chad Franke, Program Manager, at 
(503) 508-7522 or email at chad.franke@hmkco.org. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Chad Franke,  
Program Manager 
HMK Company 
 
 
 
 
 
 


